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Dear Dr. Karásek, 

I am writing concerning the grant to the Charles University Faculty of Social Sciences to organise in 
partnership with NATO POD, the Countering authoritarian narratives and misinformation in geopolitical 
hotspots across Africa and building Security cooperation with African partners, to take place in Prague, 
Czech Republic, until September 30, 2024. 

I am pleased to inform you that NATO's Public Diplomacy Division will provide Charles University Faculty of 
Social Sciences with a grant of € 10,500 to cover the various organisational costs of the Countering 
authoritarian narratives and misinformation in geopolitical hotspots across Africa and building 
Security cooperation with African partners. 

I am enclosing the NATO grant guidelines that will need to be followed by the Charles University Faculty of 
Social Sciences to document the outcomes and the costs incurred in the organization of the project proposed. 
I would be most grateful if you could reply to this letter indicating your agreement, to respect the enclosed 
guidelines by signing below in this letter. Please note that any publication, video or any ether audio-visual 
product produced by the grantee requires prior approval by NATO before publishing. Once we get your 
agreement, in accordance with NATO's financial rules, a 50% advance payment of € 5,250 will be transferred 
to the Charles University Faculty of Social Sciences bank account. 

The remaining 50% instalment will be paid after the event and upon presentation and approval of the lnitial 
Assessment Report and the Final Report (toqether with the detailed budqet table). The reports and forms 
requested will be filled-in and sent to NATO Public Diplomacy Divslon, in accordance to the guidelines 
attached. 

The NATO Public Diplomacy Division highly encourages organizers to join the official Facebook Group "NATO 
Engagement" and to advsrtise this platform by distributing the link amongst the participants: 
https://www.facebook.com/qroups/NATOEnqaqement/. You are encouraged to promete the project prior, 
during and post event within this community, in order to help you reach out to a broader audience. 

Wishing you every success for your event. 

Yours sincerely, 
2 4 -04- 2024 

Dr. Petr Lunak 

Deputy Head 

Engagements Section 

NATO Public Diplomacy Division 

PhDr. JUDr. Tomáš Karásek, Ph.O. 

Charles University 
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